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Bev Fisher; Stephanie Johnson; Barbara Dobreen
RE: Ted Runyon proposal - 263574 SG Rd 26
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Good morning Ted Runyon,

This email is further to the emails of below regarding the property known municipally as:
263574 Southgate Road 26, Tovrrnship of Southgate.

Piease be advised that svcA comments and site plan dated November 4,2aL6 iattached for reference)are still
applicable for the property. A svcA permit will not be required for the proposal.
svcA encourage you to maintain erosion/sediment controlaround the south side of the excavated area to ensure
excavated material does not flow into the Wilder Lake.

As per SVCA practice I am copying on this email, the building department staff for the Tovvnship of southgate, and the
sVCA director representing the Township of southgate/deputy mayor of southgate.
should you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
All the best with your project.

Kind regards,
Mike
MichaelOberle
Environmental Planning Technician
Cell: 519-373-4L75
1078 Bruce Road 12, PO Box 150, Formosa, ON NOG 1W0
www.sa ugeenco nse rvation.ca

From: Planning
Sent: Wednesday, August 9,202310:56 AM
To:     
Subject: RE: Ted Runyon site plans

Hi Ted,

Your payment has been received' A reviewing field staff person will be in touch with you once your file is assigned to
discuss details of your proposal' Unfortunately, there is no average timeline for review, as each review is specific to the
unique proposal and property. I would recommend discussing the expected timelines with your assigned staff member
once they contact you. once they have started their review, they will have a better idea of how longthey expect the
review to take.

Kind Regards,




